
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to a unique 2021 Football Season! This season is unlike any other and will require everyone’s 
cooperation to stay healthy and keep our season progressing through April. Our goal is to provide a safe 
Friday night football experience, complete with our cheer team, dance squad, and marching band to 
maximize opportunities for our students. 
 
Forreston High School will NOT be charging Forreston families for tickets to our home football games. 
However, the athletic department is always willing to take a donation should you wish to give. Donations can 
be dropped off at any gate entrance or the concession stand.     
 
VARSITY HOME GAMES 
• Each participating student in Friday night’s events will receive TWO TICKETS  
• Each participating senior will receive FOUR TICKETS. 
 
JR. VARSTIY HOME GAMES 
• Each participating student-athlete will receive TWO TICKETS 
 
 JUNIOR HIGH HOME GAMES 
• Each participating student-athlete will receive TWO TICKETS 
 
 

Tickets will be distributed to students at school next Wednesday, March 24th. 
EVERY individual must have a ticket to enter the game.   

Tickets are not available to the general public. 
 

 
AWAY GAMES 
• Each host school has their own capacity limitations and process for ticket sales. At this time, each football 

player may purchase two tickets per away game. Away tickets are $4 each and must be paid in advance 
of the game. Coaches will communicate this information directly to players when available.   

 
Forreston Fans are encouraged to watch all events via live stream. 

Please visit the district website, www.fvdistrict221.org, for more information. 
 

Go Cards! 
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